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Home School Communication Update
Dear parent/carer,

In response to parental feedback, we have taken the decision to move away from Twitter (more
recently known as X) as our core method of quick feedback to parents about school events. We
will leave the accounts in place so you can still look back at your children’s educational journey
through school to date but will no longer be updating it in the same way.

One of the most popular suggestions for parental communication has
been Class Dojo so I’m writing to you all today to inform you that we will
be utilising Dojo moving forwards to replace Twitter. We would like to
invite you all to join us on ClassDojo so that we can share all of the
wonderful things that are happening at Rosehill. As I’m sure you
remember from the infants, Dojo will allow you to share in your child’s
successes at school through photos and dojo points. The teachers will
also be able to send quick reminders about upcoming events and other
information to the class pages so I’m sure you will find this really useful.

When you click on the link below there is the option to ‘sign up’. Once clicking on this, it will
ask you for your email address, name and to create a password. Remember to read and agree
to the terms! Once you’ve completed this, scroll down the list to find the name of your child’s
class teacher. Click on the teacher’s name and then start typing your child’s name into the box
which will make it available for you to click on. Finally, click on ‘request to connect’ which will
send a request to your child’s class teacher.

Rosehill Junior School ClassDojo Invite Link - Click Here

If you have any trouble signing up, just get in touch with us and we’ll help you. You can use the
usual methods of communication or call in to see your child’s class teacher at the end of the
school day. Don’t worry if there is a delay in approving your membership, your child’s teacher
may not be able to accept your request immediately - we’re busy shaping young minds. We
are looking forward to connecting with you all to share insights and information about your

As well as starting our ClassDojo journey together, class teachers will continue to update our
weekly blogs and upload photos to our gallery over on our website. There are some lovely
photos of your children on there so it’s well worth a look. You can find the class pages here, in
the children’s section: Rosehill Junior School - Children

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely,

Natalie Pritchard
Natalie Pritchard
Assistant Headteacher

https://www.classdojo.com/ul/p/addKid?target=school&schoolID=5900adc3a76ebc7f2cd6bae9
https://www.classdojo.com/ul/p/addKid?target=school&schoolID=5900adc3a76ebc7f2cd6bae9
https://www.rosehilljuniorschool.co.uk/page/?title=Children&pid=20

